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CLARK COUNTY
WASHINGTON

April 20, 2018

Ms. Kathy Hunter

Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Chelatchie Prairie Railroad Trail
CRP 361212
Crossing USDOT: 923008E (Docket TR-110492)
Annual Compliance Filing

Dear Ms. Hunter:

In accordance with Item i. of the order for the subject crossing (in Docket TR-
110492), Clark County is required to report to the Commission each year by April 27
on train activity on the line.

Train activity for this section of track where the crossing is located was zero (0) for
the last year. The tracks are still physically blocked between MP 14.3 and MP 18.8:
the subject crossing is located at MP 16.3.

Please contact me if you have questions or need additional information. | can be
reached by phone at (360) 566-6992, or by email at jerry.barnett@clark.wa.qgov.

Sincerely,

CL

Jerry Barnett
Railroad Coordinator

JB/tlc

C: Heath Henderson, Public Works Director
Project File



